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8 October 2015

Cinnamon Whitlock
BY EMAIL: fyi-request-3126-e99b6e33@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Whitlock

We received the transfer of your request on 11 September 2015 requesting information under the Official
Information Act 1982, regarding Parenting and Pregnancy at Hutt Valley District Health Board (DHB).

Request:

How long has the Pregnancy and Parenting information and education service been in place within those
identified DHBs and what are the names of the providers who deliver those services?

Response:

The HVDHB Pregnancy and Parenting and Education provider implemented the tier level two service
specification for Pregnancy and Parenting and Education in September 2014 after its release in May 2014.
Education is provided through the local Parents’ Centre that contracts directly with the Service Integration
and Development Unit for Wairarapa, Hutt Valley and Capital Coast DHBs. This contract uses the Tier two
service specifications.

Yours sincerely
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Warrick Frater
Interim Chief Executive
Hutt Valley District Health Board
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